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Members Present: Marta Brunner, Sarah Coker, Crystal Dea Moore, Steve Ives, Henry Jaffe, Nick Junkerman, Janet Sorensen

Members Absent: Erica Bastress-Dukehart, Cerri Banks

Meeting Commenced at 8:10

1) Minutes for the last meeting approved with minor wording changes and spelling corrections, courtesy of Marta.

2) We discussed the feedback provided at the general education curriculum forum held last week.

3) We examined the draft criteria for the Global Cultural Perspectives requirement. A few clarifying questions came up, but the general sense was that they looked good.

4) Discussion of May workshops for the “In the Major” requirements. For scheduling we focused on May 21st and 22nd Also worked to identify potential leaders for the workshops. Agreed that we would generate names of possible presenters over the next week. For Technology Literacy, we floated the idea of a panel of faculty from different disciplines to talk about how they each approach the topic.

5) Crystal raised the possibility of the Faculty Director for Assessment being a member of CEPP.

Meeting Adjourned at 8:41pm
